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From: Mark Frederick  
Sent: December 9, 2024 9:24 PM
To: City Clerk <CityClerk@cityofkingston.ca>
Cc: 
Subject: Supplement to Letter to the Mayor and City Counsellors (Re Proposed Knox Farm PUC project)

Further to the issue of the long term / permanent contamination of farmland arising from proposed fertilizer applications from a biogas facility, this
article from today’s New York Times speaks volumes.    

Mark Frederick

Their Fertilizer Poisons Farmland. Now, They
Want Protection From Lawsuits.
nytimes.com
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